
                                

  

 

 

Our Lady of Victory 
490 Charles Street 
Gatineau, Québec 

J8L 2K5 

26th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

World Day of Migrants and Refugees 
 

September 25-26, 2021 

St. Malachy 
3889 Route 315 
Mayo, Québec 

J8L 3Z8 

Sunday 9:00 a.m. Celebration of the Eucharist Saturday 7:00 p.m. 

Pastor  Father Gregory Murray  

 
                                                     180, boul. Mont-Bleu 
                                                          Gatineau (QC)  J8Z 3J5 
                                                       www.diocesegatineau.org 

 

Rectory 490 Charles Street, Gatineau, Québec, J8L 2K5                                                                               

Secretary Monique Simpson 

Email olv@videotron.ca 

Office Hours Monday        -  9:00 am - 12:00 pm 
Wednesday  -  9:00 am - 11:00 am 
Thursday      -  1:00 pm -  4:00 pm  

Telephone (819) 986-3763 

Website www.stmalachyolv.com 

 

MASSES 

Thursday Sept. 30th OLV @ 9:00 a.m. All Parishioners of OLV & St. Malachy 

Saturday Oct. 2nd St. Malachy @ 7:00 p.m. 
Rita Weatherton (21st ann) by Rolly, Shirley & Philip 
Special Intention by a Parishioner 

Sunday Oct. 3rd OLV @ 9:00 a.m. 

Rita O’Neill Tremblay by Louise & Gaston Robitaille 
Joan Westphal by Grace Deschatelets 
Claude Leost by Anna Leost 
Harold,Helen & Sean Cullen by Maureen & Norbert Ricard 

 

 
 

FOOD FOR THOUGHT 
 

 

 
First Reading: 

Psalm: 
 

Second Reading: 
Gospel: 

 

 
Numbers 11.25-29 
The precepts of the Lord are right, and 
give joy to the heart  
James 5.1-6 
Mark 9.38-43, 45, 47-48 

 
We never know the effects of kindness and goodness. Even something done for a person years ago 
can still be well remembered. Somewhat like water having its effect wherever it flows, our goodness 
always gives life, even in the future. These are the unremembered acts of kindness and of love. 
  
In the small things we show our love, which may be the strongest part of any love. 

 

WEEKLY RECEIPTS OLV ST. MALACHY 

September 18 - 19, 2021 - Sunday Collection $ 573.00 $ 337.00 

Thank you for your contributions 



 
Our Lady of Victory and St. Malachy News 

 
Prayers and Sympathy:  Let us remember Joan Westphal’s family and friends as she was laid to rest on Saturday, September 
18th.  Let us pray for them. 
 
Mass changes:  Note that on Saturday, October 9th there will be NO Mayo mass at 7:00 p.m. All are invited to join the mass at 
OLV on Sunday, October 10th. 
 
Father Bill will be celebrating the Sunday, October 10th mass at 9:00 a.m. with us at OLV. 
 
Thursday Mass:  No mass Thursday morning on October 7th & 14th. 
 
Father Gregory away:  Father Gregory will be away from October 5th – 14th on vacation. 
 
Sacramental Preparation: Anyone wishing to enroll children or youth in sacramental preparation (Reconciliation, First 
Communion or Confirmation) please notify the parish office at 819-986-3763.  You will be notified of an introductory meeting at a 
later date. 
 
Quebec Vaccine Passport: Can be obtained at the Buckingham Community Center by taking the sheet of proof of your 2 vaccine 
shots and they will provide you with the necessary information. 
 
Father Gregory: Can be reached at St. Aloysius at 819-663-5244 and Carol  (secretary) will take your message or forward you to 
Father if he is in.  Also every Thursday at OLV, after 9:00 a.m. Mass. Call the office at 819-986-3763 and schedule your time with 
him. 
 
Ongoing donations: Used postage stamps, used candles, pop tabs, egg cartons and non-perishable food items for the Food 
Bank. 
 
 

 OLV SCHEDULE FOR LECTORS & USHERS 

Date Lectors Ushers 

October 3rd Linda R. Nancy & Ken 

October 10th Virginia Lyall & Gail 

October 17th Diane Nancy & Ken 

October 24th Linda C. Lyall & Gail 

October 31st Linda R. Nancy & Ken 

 
 

Synodality in the Parish Environment 
 

Pope Francis is inviting all the dioceses of the world to reflect together on SYNODALITY starting this October 17th through to the 
end of March.  Occasions to reflect, share and pray around this important theme will be created in all our Christian communities.  
More details will be made available in the next few weeks. 
 

  
 

COLLECTION FOR THE NEEDS OF THE CHURCH IN CANADA:  
 

SUPPORT FOR THE BISHOPS OF CANADA TO PURSUE THE CHURCH'S PASTORAL MISSION. 
 

Though it is difficult to comprehend the full extent of the pandemic on Canadian society, Bishops easily recognize, nevertheless, 
the common experiences that have touched all regions: communities in lockdown; overwhelmed healthcare providers and 
institutions; struggling businesses and the mental, emotional and physical toll on families, friends and neighbors. To support the 
pastoral mission of the Bishops, the Collection for the Needs of the Church in Canada will be held on September 25th and 
26th, 2021. 
  
     This annual charitable initiative assists the Bishops in their ministry to accompany, teach, guide, sanctify and care for the 
Church in Canada. The Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishops has prepared an information kit to assist parishes in promoting 
this annual collection. 
 
 



 
WORLD DAY OF MIGRANTS AND REFUGEES 

 
The phenomenon of migration today is a providential opportunity for the proclamation of the Gospel in the contemporary world.  
Men and women from various regions of the earth who have not yet encountered  Jesus Christ or know him only partially ask to be 
received in countries with an ancient Christian tradition.  It is necessary to find adequate ways for them to meet and to become 
acquainted with Jesus Christ and to experience the invaluable gift of salvation. (Pope Benedict XVI, 2012) 

 

.  
 

  
 

A SUCCESS FOR THE 9TH EDITION OF THE ARCHBISHOP'S GOLF OPEN 
 
 

 
 
 

After a one-year pause due to the pandemic, the annual Archbishop's Golf Open on September 10th was a great success at 
Kingsway Golf Club. Thanks to the participation of golfers and generous sponsors, $17,700 was raised to support the 
Archdiocese's mission, and to assist community organizations in the region. The beautiful weather and the smiles of the people 
who were present made this day a great reunion since the 2019 edition. In his words of thanks, after the unveiling of the amount, 
Bishop Paul-André Durocher expressed his deep appreciation and gratitude for the commitment of each and every one for such a 
success while society and the Church are going through a time of uncertainty due to the Covid-19 crisis.  Among the major 
sponsors, it is important to underline the collaboration of Les Jardins du Souvenir (Funeral Home and Cemeteries), the 
accounting firm Monette-Fortin-Tremblay and Gestion privée Desjardins. The diocese also wishes to thank all the elected officials 
and partner groups who sponsored the golf tournament. Next year will be the 10th edition.  
 
Thank you to all our sponsors, players and volunteers! 
 
 
  

 


